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Parents, thank you for trusting us with the education and upbring-
ing of your children. At the Armenian Sisters’ Academy, students are
formed as Christians and cling to their language and identity.

Education is a labor of love. The teacher is the witness. Teachers im-
part not only their knowledge but also life experiences. “ Our School ”
is proud to have trained and dedicated teachers whose sole concern
is to benefit the child.

This year our school will con

tinue to enrich the lives of our
students through its numerous -
events and celebrations dedi- -
cated to our Armenian, Chris-
tian, and U.S. holidays. Your =
support is appreciated.

Sister Louisa



Faculty and Staff Meetings

Our year began with the preparation of staff and
teachers. Gathering around one table, the Princi-
pal and teachers discussed and prepared the an-
nual plans and tasks. The Armenian Language and
Armenian History textbooks were updated and a
list of events to be celebrated during the year was
prepared.

This year marks a special milestone: The 40th An-
niversary of the Armenian Sisters’ Academy of Los
Angeles!

All school committees have started preparations
for this magnificent occasion and we will be shar-
ing more information soon.
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Back to School Night

On September 13, we opened our doors to new and
returning parents on a beautiful evening at our Back
to School Night. The event provided an overview
of the aspects of what makes ASA a hidden gem in
Montrose. Parents had the opportunity to meet their
child’s teacher, to learn how to collaborate and partner
with the school to lead our students into a successful
year. The teachers shared their annual curriculum,
teaching methodologies, and student expectations
for a lucrative year for our students.

It is through school-parent cooperation that it is pos-
sible to reach a rigorous educational level. This is also
a priority for our parents as evidenced by the great
number of participants at the meeting.
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Holy Mass

We are blessed to have Father Armenag Bedrossian celebrating our Holy Liturgy during the 2024-2025 aca-
demic year!

The first Holy Mass was offered on the occasion of the Khachveratsi holiday. Father Armenag took the time to
explain the meaning of the Khachverats to the students.

In 614, King Khosrow of Persia attacked Jerusalem. After the battle, the Persians looted the city and took the
Cross of Christ with them to Persia. Years later with the assistance of the Armenian leader Mzezh Gnuni, the
Greek Emperor Heracles freed the cross and returned it to Jerusalem. That is why Khachverats is considered
the main holiday of the Holy Cross.

The students and staff of ASA were also honored to have the opportunity to see and kiss this holy relic at the
end of the Holy Mass.
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Armenian Independence Day

One of the greatest things about the beginning of the academic year is to begin with a beautiful celebration of
Armenian Independence Day.

Thanks to the hard work and dedication of our veteran teacher, Maro Kuyumjian, the Fifth Grade students
presented a brief history of the newly independent Republic of Armenia and its state symbols.

The event concluded with all students and teachers singing the Armenian National Anthem, confirming yet
again, that regardless of which corner of the world we may be located, we will always remain Armenians.
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Save the Dates

N
ASA ALUMNI ASSOCIATION
PRRESIENTS

Comedy Night -,

MARY MICHAEL
BASMADIJIAN PASSION

& OTHE
MUSICAL ENTER
PROVIDED:
GREG HOS IAN

FRIDAY ‘I 8 FOR TICKETS TEXT TANIA HORS
oCT «(818)489-0115 D'OEUVRES
INCLUDED

COCKTAIL HOUR 7:30PM

SHOW STARTS 9PM
LOCATION: ARMENIAN SISTERS’ ACADEMY

ENCHANTED
I~ AUTUMN EVENING

' COME AND JOIN THE

ASA
Ladies Aweliry

FOR

RAA TR

&2/ Omf Wag/af

'I12 N SAN FERNANDO BLVD,
BURBANK, CA,191502

L
FOOD - WINE - ENTERTAINMENT - FUN

FRIDAY
OCT 11,2024

AT 7:30 PM

DONATION $120
FOR TICKETS CALL
SOSI@ (818)331-7731
ARPIN@ (818)720-3372
VILMA@ (818)489-1666
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Mrs. Natalie Karamanlian
for Madlene Karamanlian




